
                                                                              
Dear Members of the International Adult and Continuing Education Hall of Fame, 

As the year draws to a close, we celebrate your unwavering dedication to lifelong 
learning and the transformative power of education. Your contributions inspire 
and uplift communities worldwide, leaving a lasting impact for generations to 

come. 
Wishing you a season of joy, peace, and renewal and a new year filled with health, 

happiness, and continued success. 

Happy Holidays from the IACE Hall of Fame Staff, 
Dr. Belinda Biscoe, Dr. Nina Barbee, Shannon Johansen, Darlynn Dietrich, and 

Rachel Hopkin       

                          


